






Please Pray for the Sick �< Favor de Orar por los Enfermos  
Kerri Krska Adame     Ed Cantu     Anna Champion     Daniel Chavez, Jr.     Sara Davila     Adriana Dimas     

Ricardo Dominguez     Amelia S. Flores     Elma Gonzalez    Mary Lou Gonzalez     Rosalinda Gonzalez      
Tula Gonzalez     Jaime Guerra     Karina Guajardo     Ted Hake     Gary Larson     Frankie Layne      

Donnie Leidner     Colleen Lind     Margaret Parras     Jackie Rodriguez     Maria G. Rodriguez     Dora Treviño 
Ron Welch     Christina Witherspoon��

 

God our Father, source of all health, be near those who suffer in the time of weakness and pain; 
relieve them of their burden and heal them, if it be Your will. 

Prayer Requests 

Events 

Please patronize our 
Sponsor of the Week 

Meetings and Events in Our Parish 
Reuniones y Eventos en Nuestra Parroquia 

THAT MAN IS YOU! 
That Man Is You! Men’s Group 
meets every Sunday from 7:00 - 
8:30 a.m.  Holy Rosary at 6:30 
a.m. is optional.  This is for all 
men 18 and older who want to increase their faith of 
the Catholic Church teachings.  TMIY will meet for 13 
weeks in the CNE on Sunday mornings.  

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 25��

7:00 a.m. That Man is You Parish Hall 

10:15 a.m. Faith Formation School 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 26 

10:00 a.m. Legión de María PB #140 

6:30 p.m.  Cub Scouts Parish Hall 

6:30 p.m.  Boy Scouts Scouts PB 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 27 

10:00 a.m.�� Grupo de Estudio Bíblico y 
Oración Guadalupanos��

PB #140��

3:00 p.m. �� Apostolado de La  Divina 
Misericordia-Oración y Coronilla ��

Iglesia 

6:30 p.m. �� Hearts Afire�� PB #139/#140��

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 28 

6:30 p.m. �� Vespers and Benediction Church��

7:00 p.m. �� Apologetics Apostolate�� PB #140 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 29 

5:30 p.m. Boy Scouts Scouts PB 

6:30 p.m.�� Coffee Date with Jesus�� PB #139 

6:30 p.m. �� Rosary Makers/Sewing Bobbins�� Parish Hall 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 1 

9:30 a.m. Faith Formation Advent Retreat  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION APOSTOLATE  
We are very blessed in our Parish to have to 
opportunity to spend time with Our Lord in the 
Blessed Sacrament. We would like to 
encourage all to come anytime on 
Wednesdays from 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  He is 

waiting for you!  For more information, please call 
Gracie Minyard at 207-9173 or Diana Miller at 207-
3906.  

BEST ADVENT EVER! 
All Parishioners are invited by Dynamic Catholic to join In a free email program this Advent.  Beginning 
December 2 you will receive a daily email with short inspirational videos, practical tips and real-life stories to 
encourage you in your faith journey.  Don’t let the world distract you from this quiet time of preparing your 
heart and mind for the arrival of the Lord and Savior into your life.  Sign up at BestAdventEver.com 



Events and Announcements 

Congratulations to 
Bay and Thelma 
Rex, Directors of the 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Organization, for 
r e c e i v i n g  t h e 
Edinburg Leadership 
Award on Friday, 
November 9.  



Donations 
F L O W E R  A R R A N G E M E N T 
INTENTIONS 
If anyone is interested in 
purchasing fresh flowers for our 
weekend Masses, come by the 
Parish Office.  Intentions for 
2018 are being accepted on a 
first-come, first-served basis  (2-4 arrangements 
can be purchased per weekend). 
 
INTENCIONES DE ARREGLOS FLORALES  
Si alguien está interesado en la compra de 
flores frescas para las misas de fin de semana, 
venga a la oficina parroquial.  Las intenciones 
para 2018 están siendo aceptadas a base de 
primer llegado, primer servido (2-4 arreglos se 
pueden comprar por fin de semana). 

DONATIONS VIA BILL PAY 
Using the bill pay feature from your local bank to 
send in your weekly tithing is a great way to set 
aside the first fruits for your Parish.  You won’t 
have to worry about remembering to bring your 
donation envelopes, and your generous support 
will be received in a timely and predictable 
manner, which will 
help the Parish in 
its day-to-day 
operations. 

Next Weekend’s 2nd Collection 
 

DECEMBER 2, 2018 
St. Vincent de Paul 



About our Faith 
AD ORIENTEM CELEBRATION 
Vatican II authorized the reform of the liturgy which included 
allowing the vernacular languages to be used along with the 
continued use of Latin. The council also attempted to recapture 
the ancient tradition of having the altar free-standing. This 
tradition was never lost in the Orthodox or Eastern Rites of the 
Catholic Church. Unfortunately, this came to be understood in 
the Latin Rite as an insistence that the priest now face the people 
during Mass. This has never been a requirement of the liturgical 
reform. The ancient tradition of the Church is that the priest, 
acting in the person of Christ the head, and the people, as the 
Body of Christ, face God in the same direction. Traditionally, this has been to the east (ad 
orientem). The early Church celebrated the Eucharist with the intention that Christ was 
coming back in glory imminently.  They also looked to the east and the rising sun as a 
cosmic symbol of the Resurrection. In the year 2000, the Vatican clarified that the Mass may 
be celebrated in the traditional way ad orientem or facing the people versus populum. As 
there are many different options in the liturgy, we will take this option of ad orientem 
celebration for the Advent/Christmas cycle and the Lent/Easter cycle. During Ordinary Time 
the celebration will be versus populum. As with most things, all of us have our preferences. 
Please be open to experience Mass celebrated ad orientem as well as versus populum. 


